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 Transport for NSW acknowledges the Birpai people as the Traditional Custodians of the lands on 
which we work and pays respect to Elders past and present. 

The NSW Government is investing in 
the Pacific Highway – Oxley Highway 
Interchange, to improve safety and 
reduce queuing on the northbound exit 
ramp. 
What work are we doing?  
Transport for NSW will carry out work, using the 
existing road formation to provide a cost-effective 
option that will increase the capacity of the ramp 
from one to two lanes between the 60 km/hr sign to 
the donut. 

Work will include: 

• vegetation clearing 
• removal of adjacent concrete and kerb 
• minor asphalt work 
• resealing and line marking 
• signage installation. 

When we’ll be working 
Work will be carried out in two phases. Phase one 
will be a few nights work to prepare the site. Phase 
two will be the remainder of the work to deliver two 
lanes on the ramp. 

To carry out phase one, we will be working at night 
from Sunday 10 November to Thursday 14 
November between 8pm and 5am, weather 
permitting. 

We expect to be back on site for phase two, working 
at night from Sunday 24 November to Friday 6 
December between 8pm and 5am, weather 
permitting. 

What will this mean for you? 
You may notice: 

• workers and vehicles 

• traffic controllers and signage 

• lane closures and reduced speed limits  

• some noise periodically from machinery and 
equipment. 

Traffic impacts 

The northbound exit ramp will be closed for both 
phases to allow for the work to take place. A detour 
will be in place for motorists travelling northbound 
who wish to exit from the Pacific Highway onto 
the Oxley Highway. Motorists are advised to use the 
Sancrox Road exit from the Pacific Highway. 
Motorists should allow up to 10 minutes extra 
travel time during this work. 

Northbound lane closure on the Pacific Highway, 
traffic control, electronic message boards and 
reduced speed limits will be in place during the 
work for the safety of workers and motorists. 

Managing our impacts 
We aim to manage our work to minimise impacts by: 

• reducing our noise as much as possible 

• turning off machinery when not in use. 

Thank you for your patience during this important 
work. 
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Location of work and detour

 

Contact us 

 

Project Infoline 0417437944 
Night supervisor 0407137136 

 
www.transport.nsw.gov.au/privacy-statement#Your_Privacy 

 

OxelyInterchange@transport.nsw.gov.au 

 

transport.nsw.gov.au/oxleyinterchange 

 

Pacific PO Box 576  
Grafton NSW 2460 

 

For the latest traffic updates: 
Call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or 
download the app Live Traffic NSW 

http://www.transport.nsw.gov.au/privacy-statement#Your_Privacy
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